Dear Linda,

Having studied the noise information report of 11/04/2016 and the agents response dated 11/02/2016 I do not wish to raise an objection to this application subject to the following conditions and the acoustic fencing being installed as per the letter from WSP on 11/04/2016:

· The hours of use, servicing and deliveries to and from the commercial units shall be limited to the hours of 07:00 to 23:00 Mon-Sat and 09:00 – 23:00 on Sundays and Bank Holidays.

· The community centre shall not be used after 23:00 except for Christmas Eve, New Year’s Eve and 12 other occasions per annum when it can be used until 01.00 the following morning.

· The service yard and staff car park shall not be used later than 1 hour after the premises and community centre close. No new vehicle access to the this area is allowed after 23.00 and before 06.00

· All windows and doors to the community centre should be kept shut except for access and egress when events that are likely to cause a noise nuisance are taking place.

I think these are fairly basic and sensible measures that should help strike a balance between the residents and local centre but would be happy to discuss them further.

Kind Regards

Neil Whitton

Environmental Protection Officer

Cherwell District Council and South Northamptonshire Council 

Tel - 01295 221623

Email - Neil.Whitton@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk
http://www.cherwell.gov.uk/  and  www.southnorthants.gov.uk    
Find us on Facebook www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil and www.facebook.com/southnorthantscouncil. 

Follow us on Twitter @SNorthantsC or @Cherwellcouncil
